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Continuing Commitment to Excellence

MEMORANDUM To: James L. Gillis Jr., City Manager From: Becky Witte, Deputy City Clerk Re: Consideration of removing Ordinance No. 2022-07 from the table for reconsideration by the City Council.  Item was tabled on May 10, 2022. Date: July 6, 2022 
At the May 10, 2022 Regular City Council meeting, Ordinance No. 2022-07 was tabled by a unanimous vote of the Council.  Staff has modified Ordinance No. 2022-07 in response to the discussion from that meeting.   Staff recommends the Council consider removing Ordinance No. 2022-07 from the table for reconsideration.  	
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